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Bald Head Association ~ “The voice for BHI property owners”

If property owners want to shut off water and/or sewer, call Village Public Utilities at 910-457-7350 for 
complete information about service and reconnection charges.

Water rates are currently based on two tiers. Tier 1 is for water use of up to 3,000 gallons per month, 
for a rate of $5.78 per thousand. Tier 2 is for water use of 3,000+ gallons per month, for a rate of $9.48 
per thousand. There is a base monthly rate for all BHI property owners throughout the year, regardless 
of usage. The schedule of water and sewer rates states, “If water and/or sewer service is disconnected 
and service is reconnected within nine (9) months, the base charges and surcharge for all months 
disconnected will be due and payable.”


